
To the Ct General Assembly Judiciary Committee, 
Please do not pass Bill #3471 if it contains section 41. Our police officers need our support instead of 
leaving them hung out to dry with civil lawsuits. These men and women put their lives on the line every 
day they walk out the door to go to work. They protect us. The every day person does not possibly 
understand the stress these officers and their families endure on a daily basis. Not only are their lives in 
danger, now with this bill, you are leaving them susceptible to lawsuits that could bankrupt the officers 
and their families. If this passes our police officers will leave the force. Why do this job if no one has 
their back. We need to give our officers help, not throw them under the bus. Please do the right thing 
and not pass Bill #3471. 
Respectfully, 
Mary Stonely 
Pawcatuck, CT 
 


